
Blair Square Committee 

May 16, 2019 

Minutes 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Errickson at 6:04 pm. 

Present: J. Errickson, P. Barbieri, M. Ellis, S. Lively, G. Rice, K. Connelly and W. McGrath 

Absent: M. Ahronian, H. Brockett 

P. Barbieri brought the committee up to speed on the events leading up to and including town meeting. 
He was able to meet with the CPC ahead of town meeting and get them to commit to funding the 
project behind Casey’s if we didn’t get the grant.  With that done, the finance committee was able to 
give favorable recommendation and the funding passed at town meeting. 

Some discussion arose on the easement near Casey’s. We need to have GLM make a detail plan so that 
we can prepare an RFP for the work. Possibly have the lighting as an add-on. It was suggested that we 
off-set the post and rail fence so that you cannot go straight through.  

The bids should be back around July. Peter will meet with GLM to get the specs ready for bid. Peter will 
let us know when he will meet with GLM.  We are looking at a possible September start date. 

The discussion then turned to the area around Blair Square, mostly about bathrooms. It would appear 
that unless the selectmen agree to have the bathrooms maintained, then they would become a dead 
issue.  It was suggested that we set up a meeting with the selectmen, hopefully for June 17th at 6:30, 
prior to their meeting. K. Connelly was going to try and wet this up. 

A motion was made by S. Lively, seconded by K. Connelly to accept the minutes of March 13 and April 
10. Motion approved. 

A motion was made by K. Connelly, seconded by W. McGrath to accept the minutes of April 29.  Motion 
approved. 

Our next meeting will hopefully be on June 17th with the selectmen. 

A motion was made by W. McGrath, seconded by K. Connelly to adjourn the meeting at 7:12 pm.  
Motion approved. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk 



 


